
 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 
This Week: Monday 7th October 2019 

 

Monday  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Tuesday 

Cookery Day 

Choir Club 

Bibury Oaks 

Parent Forum with Mrs Pascoe  - 2.30pm 

 

Wednesday 

Forest School – Reception  

Harvest Lunch to the Community served by Year 6  

Dance Club 

Bibury Oaks  

 

Thursday 

PE 

Sports Club  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Friday 

Sports Breakfast Club - 8am 

PE 

Swimming 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Holidays and INSET Dates 2019/20 

28th Oct – 1st Nov – Half Term 

23rd Dec – 3rd Jan 2020 – Christmas Holidays 

6th Jan – INSET Day 

17th Feb – 21st Feb – Half Term 

24th Feb – INSET Day 

6th April – 17th April – Easter Holidays 

8th May – Early May Bank Holiday 

25th May – 29th May – Half Term  

20th July – INSET Day 

17th July – Last day of Term 

Bibury Bear 

Bibury Bear will sit with Acorns Class this week as they 

had the best attendance last week.   Well done Acorns.  

 

Winter Weather 

The winter has arrived and the temperature has now 

dropped.  Please make sure your child comes to school 

with a warm coat, gloves and hat for when they have 

outside playtime.  We are still finding children’s clothes 

without names.  Please ensure that all items of clothing 

are clearly named as they may go home with another 

child. 

 

Backpacks 

Another reminder that we do not have the space to 

store large bags in the school.  These are unnecessary 

as children should only be bringing in their reading 

book, reading record book and homework book on a 

Wednesday.  PE kits can be left at school all week in 

your child’s lockers and taken home every Friday to be 

washed. 

 

Ramble 

Apologies for cancelling this at the weekend, but we 

felt that the persistent rainfall meant the ground 

would be slippery and unpleasant to walk on. 

 

Limited parking on Friday 11th October  

Due to the large funeral that is taking place this 

Friday, there will be very limited parking if any.  The 

funeral starts at 2.30pm so we are suggesting that you 

park away from the school and walk to collect your 

child.  The swimming coach will be dropping the children 

off at the square and we will walk them back to school.  

We are happy to hold onto your child for a few minutes 

if the parking causes you to be late for pick up. 

 

Oaks Rainforest Trip  

Please find attached a photo of Oaks on their 

Rainforest Trip along with entries written from some 

of the children about the day.   Thank you to Mrs 

Emmerson and Mrs Hutchison for coming along and 

helping out. 

 

 

 

 



 


